
Subject: Fwd: Where has all the wild life gone?
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Wed, 27 Apr 2011 23:08:01 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:     Where has all the wild life gone?
Date:     Wed, 27 Apr 2011 21:22:49 -0700
From:     Monica Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>
To:     council@dnv.org
CC:     fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Mayor and Council:
I have to once again give you "one hand clapping" for this "mindful" mess that the mountain bikers have
wreaked on the forest floor. Look at the damaged tree roots, and dug up forest floor mined for its "organic
gold dirt"  This is Eco-Vandalism! Common sense would have closed the trail completely where it turns into a
stream or two during the rain -- not "reroute" it. It is not as if the MTBers "need" it!
http://nsmba.ca/content/2011-04_upper-griffen-gets-re-route
Now are you still feeling proud of yourselves? That new trail will also become a flowing stream in time. Then
what? --- Reroute and build some more in order to appease those "darling" bikers? The insanity never ends.
Meanwhile, where has all the wildlife gone? They're not hanging out with the trail builders, that is for sure.

--Monica Craver--
▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬ஜ۩۞۩ஜ▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬
But let justice roll down like waters,
   and righteousness like an ever-flowing stream. (Amos 5:24)
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